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Subject:   2010-11 Year-end Report of the Committee  
 
 
 The Promotions, Tenure, and Contracts Committee met regularly throughout the fall of 2010 to 
deliberate on and make recommendations to the Dean regarding six promotion, tenure and contract cases.  
Specifically, we considered four cases for promotion to the rank of Associate Professor with tenure (two at 
IUPUI and two at IUB), one case for promotion to the rank of Full Professor (at IUB), and one case for a 
Long Term Contract (at IUB). 
 
 During the Committee's deliberations a few issues concerning the criteria and procedures 
in the cases arose, and before the end of the academic year the Committee will meet with the 
Dean and Executive Associate Dean to communicate these issues.  
 


